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Transcript 
							July 5th 1939


Mr. T. O’Morain,

[redacted]

A Chara,

	     I am sending by separate post a bundle f 50 of Harrison’s
booklets “The Partition of Ireland” as I promised you.  The names
and addresses of the Hon. Secretaries of the Croydon and Oxford
Branches I will send along to you as soon as the Officers have
been elected, which will be in the course of the next ten days. 
I hope this will be in time for your pamphlet.  I wish to thank 
you again for the names and addresses of the Secretaries of the 
I.N.F. Branches in London.  As soon as possible I will get in 
touch with them.

	     I hope you were pleased with your visit on Saturday.  An
exchange of views between the different branches is always useful
and I personally was very glad that you visited us.  I must
apologise again for the absence of Mr. Long and Mr. Fitzgerald 
but we have conveyed your views to them on the matters raised.
Mr. Hickey asks me to inform you that he is forwarding a cheque
and letter tomorrow.

	     Kindest regards to all in Liverpool.

						Yours sincerely,


						Organising Secretary.
